

PLACE APPRAISAL SUB-GROUP MEETING - 22 AUG 17

NOTES OF ACTION

Attendees:

Peter Dye (PD)
Bill Egerton (BE)
Andrew Price (AP)

Apologies:

Colin Marsh

Discussion

1. The positive reaction to the draft Place Appraisal was noted. Several Steering Group members had proposed minor changes/corrections.

Decisions

2. It was agreed that:

- PD would be responsible for editing the final document and incorporating all proposed changes.
- This 'master' document would be help on Dropbox (within the Place Appraisal Folder).
- BE would revise the Tithe Map, and other and other associated maps, in conjunction with AP.
- Sources for the maps and other references would be added.
- PD agreed to amalgamate the 'Introduction', Overview' and 'Sense of Place' sections into a single, introductory, section titled Sense of Place'.
- PD would better develop the description of the village's characteristics and provide a final section to the document, offering some concluding remarks and reiterating the role of the Place Appraisal in supporting the Neighbourhood Plan.
- PD would forward the revised Place Appraisal to Julie Tanner, to inform the meeting planned for 23 September 2017.
- The first autumn village coffee morning (scheduled for Friday 6 October 2017) offered an opportunity to present the Place Appraisal and gain valuable feedback/endorsement.
- A further meeting of the Sub-Group was unlikely as any further work would be conducted via email or at Steering Group meetings.

PJ Dye
Secretary Place Appraisal Sub-Group
22 August 2017